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Hoosierland in the horizon… 
 

 

October: As we move on through this US/PR assignment, we are grateful 

for wonderful visits with our network family in so many places. Your love 

and hospitality have been refreshing and refueling to us, even as we feel 

the mileage in our bodies. More miles are ahead of us as we travel this 

month from NJ to PA, PA to WV, WV through OH and on to Hoosierland… 

     We are looking forward to visiting at the ABWM of Indiana Women’s 

Day and their two weeks of Fall Conferences and a few other churches… 

It will be a blessing to travel through to visit the ABWM of Indiana’s 

Associations in Greater Indianapolis, Bedford, White Lick, Friendship, 

Northwest, Monticello, Logansport, Northeastern, Salamonie, Judson, 

Harmony, and Brownstown… Please be sure to check with your own ABWM 

and Association officials for dates, times, and addresses. We will be so 

happy to see you! 

     Last month we were hit by several hurricanes in the USA and PR, as 

well as earthquakes in Mexico and other places. Be sure to share His 

resources through the One Great Hour of Sharing offering to help 

offset the disaster relief in these places, as well as through the World 

Mission Offering to undergird God’s mission around the world… Thank you! 

     On our horizon, once we complete our network visits, is the next 

assignment after some time of Shabbat for our bodies and souls. We 

anticipate the Lord will be sending us where we will continue serving 

through discipleship, peace and justice. You are part of our horizon; be 

sure to stay tuned! God bless you… 
. 

Stretching further through a bright horizon, 

your BGsEnRoute (www.facebook.com/BGsEnRoute) 
 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 
You are invited to join Acts In Action Team & Network of individuals and churches who support the ministry of the Bonilla-

Giovanetti family (the BGsEnRoute) through prayer, encouragement, or financial support. To learn more or join their 
Missionary Partnership Network (MPN), email Mark Sorrels (IN/KY) marksorrels@gmail.com or call Cori Catellier (GI) at 
317-881-3457 / 317-626-6169. 
 

To read more about their ministry and of other American Baptist missionaries, global consultants, and development workers, 
visit www.internationalministries.org, click on People. To commit your support, visit 
www.internationalministries.org/give.
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